OASFAA Spring Conference Entertainment
New Orleans Hornets vs. the Golden State Warriors
 Wednesday, April 5th at 7 p.m.
OKC Ford Center
Name: _______________________________________________________________________

School: ______________________________________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________________

_____ Yes, I will be attending the NBA Hornets game on April 5th.  As a conference attendee, it 
is free of charge.
_____
Yes, I will be riding the bus to the game.
_____ 
No, I will not be riding the bus to the game.

Tickets will be handed out 20 minutes prior to boarding the bus.  Tickets not picked up at the buses departure time will be handed out to our standby list.  More details about this event regarding departure will be available April 5th at the conference.  
Due to the popularity of the NBA Hornets, we were only able to purchase 136 tickets for this event.  These tickets are being made available first come, first serve to conference attendees, so please return this form as soon as possible.  You will be notified by Matt Wright if you have a reserved ticket.  Completed forms need to be mailed to:

Matt Wright

12013 S. Gum Avenue

Jenks, OK 74037
